
A Quick Guide to Apply for the 

INnovation Through Engineering Summer Camp 

 

The link to the application for the INnovation Through Engineering Summer Camp can be found HERE. 

If this is your families first time using the Marian 

University’s CampMinder system to apply for a Summer 

Program at Marian University (MU), a parent/guardian 

will first need to create an account by providing their 

name, email, and generating a password.  

If your family is returning and have previous experience 

with CampMinder through MU, a parent/guardian will 

need to use their previous account information. If one 

does not remember their login credentials the 

“Retrieve/Set Password” link can be utilized. 

Once an account is created, the family will be able to sign 

into CampMinder to access the camp application. When 

signed in, the screen will look like the image on the left. 

The information of the student who is applying to attend 

the summer camp is to be entered in this screen. Once all fields are complete, the family can click the 

“Begin Application” button. 

 

In the next page of the application, the family will select 

their camp(s) of interest. Specifically, for engineering, 

select Innovation Through Engineering Camp Jun 9 – 

Jun 14, as depicted in the image on the right.  

Once the Summer Program is selected, the family will 

continue to fill out the required fields within the 

remaining application pages.   

Once an application is complete the student will be 

marked as applied within the system. After a student’s 

application is reviewed and accepted, the student will 

be marked as enrolled for that Summer Program. 

Campers will be notified by April 14, 2024, if they are 

selected to attend the Innovation Through Engineering 

Summer Camp. Please note that tuition will be paid 

once a student is enrolled. 

 

If there are any questions, please contact Camp 

Director Prof. Tanja Greene at tgreene@marian.edu.  

https://marian.campintouch.com/ui/forms/application/camper/App
mailto:tgreene@marian.edu

